
RECEPTION  CLASS  NEWSLETTER-Monday 27th November 2023                    

This half term’s enquiry question: How do other people celebrate?                         

             

This week, the children will be learning more about the Christian 

Nativity story and they will be practising their own Nativity; acting, 

speaking and singing! On Wednesday, the children will be visiting 

Chatsworth Farmyard. They will be exploring the different animals, 

playing on the adventure playground and taking part in different 

Christmas linked activities, in the craft room and big barn. In maths, 

the children will be exploring the composition of whole number 5 and 

linked subtraction facts, as well as solving reasoning problems. They 

will be continuing to plan their design technology project and begin 

creating their Nativity slider mechanism. There will be lots of child-

initiated learning in and outdoors as usual.  

CHATSWORTH FARM EYFS VISIT-Wednesday 29th November 

Please follow the usual morning routine and if you are attending the 

visit along with your child, when your child has entered Reception 

class, please walk around to the Westwood New Road playground 

gate and wait on the pavement area. After registration, we will meet 

you there to get on the bus. Please make sure that your child is in 

school uniform with appropriate footwear/boots and a 

warm/waterproof coat for the farm and playground. Thank you. 

THIS WEEK’S PARENT/CARER DROP IN SESSION-Friday 1st 

December at 3.40pm  You are very welcome to come along and have 

a look at your childs’ learning journal and discuss progress, 

achievements, wow moments and ask any questions that you may 

have.  

Remember to check Twitter and Reception classes blog on our school 

website to see lots of our learning! 

                  Thank you for your continued support, 

Mrs Hartley (Reception Class Teacher / EYFS Co-ordinator) and the EYFS Team. 


